
LEGAL NOTICE 

TOWN OF EAST HADDAM 

BOARD OF FINANCE 

PUBLIC HEARING 

NATHAN HALE-RAY HIGH SCHOOL 

7:00 PM 

TUESDAY, APRIL 7, 2015 

 

The Board of Finance will hold a public hearing to review the 2015-2016 proposed budget 

for Board of Selectmen and Board of Education expenses and revenues.  Copies of the 

proposed budget will be mailed to all East Haddam households.  The proposed budget 

will be on the town website at www.easthaddam.org and copies are also available in 

the Town Clerk’s Office or by calling (860) 873-5022. 

  

Dated this 31st day of March 2015.    Susan C. Link, Chairman 

http://www.easthaddam.org/

